Dear Susan,

First let me apologize for the delay in my response. I have been working on my fatherless homes post. I just have to type it again because I am a bad typist. I never took a typing class, I've been just learning on my own. What it takes someone to type in ten minutes, it will take me at least one hour:)!! So you have a few transcription tricks that help you cut down on the labor, well I wish I had a few tricks to help me cut down on the typos:).

Yes, I am proud of my GPA. I would have made the Dean's list if I were matriculated. But, I will be matriculated this year.

I just hope I can recieve some good grades from the classes I take this semester.

Thank You for your time that you put into transcriptions, I appreciate it.

Always

Michael Gomes

P.S. The fatherless homes post ended up only being 9 pages. I will start to type it again this week.